
Fresh & 
Tropical

Bodegas Pedro 
Escudero
Fuente Elvira Verdejo

More structure and tension than 
the others from this range, 
medium bodied with honey-
suckle and tending tropical 
notes at times. Freshness is 
key, here.      

Fresh & 
Tropical

Bodegas Pedro 
Escudero
Fuente Elvira Verdejo

More structure and tension than 
the others from this range, 
medium bodied with honey-
suckle and tending tropical 
notes at times. Freshness is 
key, here.      

Fresh & 
Tropical

Bodegas Pedro 
Escudero
Fuente Elvira Verdejo

More structure and tension than 
the others from this range, 
medium bodied with honey-
suckle and tending tropical 
notes at times. Freshness is 
key, here.      

Fresh & 
Tropical

Bodegas Pedro 
Escudero
Fuente Elvira Verdejo

More structure and tension than 
the others from this range, 
medium bodied with honey-
suckle and tending tropical 
notes at times. Freshness is 
key, here.      


